
January Newsletter

Hello Parents, 
We had a great month! It was great to be all back together
after Christmas break. We learned the letters D, G and O and
we started learning our numbers starting with 1 and 2. We can’t
wait to continue working on our math skills the rest of this
school year. We will continue with more number and counting
practice and learn more about tallying, estimation and patterns. 
This month we learned about snow and ice and did some fun
snowman themes games and experiments. We also filled our
classroom bucket and celebrated with a pajama/hibernation day.
We got extra cozy and learned all about hibernating animals. We
also had some special guests come to talk to us about Chinese
New Year and celebrate with us! 
As we learned our letters this month we explored some special
themes. We had a week of “D is for Dinosaurs” where we got to
do lots of fun dinosaur games and projects. Then as we learned
letter O we explored the theme “O is for Ocean.” We had an
ocean sensory table and cool ocean crafts. 
We had such a fun month of crafts, games, experiments and
learning and we can’t wait for next month!

Miss Tech

Building and Strengthening Relationships with Jesus and Each Other & Opening the
Door to a Lifetime of Christian Education.



Learning Number 1 Arctic Animal Sensory Table

Marshmallow ExplorationSnowflake Art

Rescuing the Animals from the ice

Fine Motor Practice

Letter Practice

Learning About Chinese New Year



Playing Outside Ocean Art

Ocean CraftOcean Sensory Table

Hibernation Day

Hibernation Day

Reading Togther

Snowman Crafts



Dinosaurs Hot Coco Sensory Table

Ocean Science TableDinosaur Painting 

Snowmen

Painting Lanterns

Patterns

PJ Day

Music Together


